
 

DATE REMINDER 

DECEMBER 

1ST         CHRISTMAS FAIR                                                                
6 - 7TH   P5 - P7  VISIT FROM AMAZING JOURNEY              

7th -       COLIN TINSLEY – CHRISTMAS ASSEMBLY 

9TH        CHRISTMAS CAROL SERVICE 

14TH      CHRISTMAS NATIVITY SHOW 10AM                                                   
15TH      CHRISTMAS NATIVITY SHOW 1PM                                             
16TH      CHRISTMAS NATIVITY SHOW 1PM 

19th      CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY/                                                
20TH     NON UNIFORM DAY                                                               
21ST      HALF DAY (NON UNIFORM DAY)                                                                 

22ND    SCHOOL CLOSED CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS 

 MOURNE STIMULUS - WOOLLY HAT DAY 

Thank you to all who donated to our              

‘Woolly Hat’  day on 11th November.  

We were delighted to present Mourne 

Stimulus with £458.00!!  

 

NON UNIFORM DAY – 25TH NOV 

We want to thank everyone who kindly 

donated money on Thursday 25th November 

and took part in the Non Uniform day. 

Through your generosity, we raised                

£471.15 for new PE Equipment! 

 

CHRISTMAS FAIR – 1st December 

We would like to welcome you to our annual 

Christmas Fair on Thursday 1st December from 

6pm – 9pm.              

Santa Visits are available to book on ‘School 

Money’, at a cost of £5 for the eldest child and 

£2 per additional children. 

There will be a wide range of craft stalls, 

coffee cart and treats available for all. 

 

 

CAROL SERVICE 

We are planning to have our annual Christmas 

Carol Service in Mourne Presbyterian Church 

on Friday 9th December at 10.30am. 

Please complete the online consent form to 

allow your child to participate in the Carol 

service. (Click on the link below) 

https://forms.office.com/e/bNCrWQep8t 

CHRISTMAS NATIVITY                                            

The P1, P2, P3 and P4 year groups will be 

performing our nativity play this year.  

Tickets will be available to purchase at a cost 

of £5.00 via ‘School Money’, on Monday 5th 

December at 6pm.                                 

Unfortunately, tickets are limited to 2 per 

family. 

SHOW TIMES 

WEDNESDAY 14TH DECEMBER    -   10AM                                                         

THURSDAY 15TH DECEMBER        -   1PM                                                             

FRIDAY 16TH DECEMBER               -   1PM 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS 

School will close on Wednesday 21st of 

December at 12. School dinner will be 

available for FREE school meals only. 

School will reopen on Monday 9th January 

2023. 

GUITAR LESSONS 

The final guitar lesson before Christmas is on 

Wednesday 7th December, and will 

recommence on Wednesday 11th January. 

ADVANCE NOTICE 

The P7 year group are planning a trip to the 

Crumlin Road Gaol on Tuesday 17th January 

2023. The cost will be £15.00 per child, and 

payment will be available on School Money in 

January. 

Mrs McCabe 
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